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1. Further to the implementation of the updated Safer Travel Policy on Tuesday 2 November, 
the following is an update to Public Health Testing guidance for aviation and maritime crew. 

2. The guidance has been approved by the Medical Officer of Health. 
3. For immediate practicable implementation, arriving maritime or aviation crew who 

substantively enter Jersey (pass landside) should follow standard arrival processes under the 
Safer Travel policy. 

4. This summary process involves: 

 

A. Completing pre-registration ahead of each separate arrival in Jersey 
B. For passengers who are Fully Vaccinated, or have evidence of a negative PCR test within 72 

hours pre-departure, or can evidence history of a positive PCR test in the preceding 90 days – no 
test or isolation requirement 

C. All other passengers must undergo a test on arrival and isolate in line with standard isolation 
guidance until they receive a negative test result 
 
5. This guidance supersedes all previous guidance for aviation and maritime crew 
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